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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Lisa Thompson Author Experience – The Playground, Barrow 

Thursday 27th April – 9.30- 11.30am. 

 
We have been offered a fantastic opportunity for the children to meet the children’s author, 
Lisa Thompson, who is about to release her latest novel ‘The Treasure Hunters’.  Lisa is a 
brilliant author, and one that I recommend to the children regularly, so I am delighted that we 
have been selected for this unique opportunity.  
 
Lisa has arranged for the children to attend a meet and greet event at The Playground in 
Barrow, and take part in a mysterious treasure hunt activity relating to her new book.  
 
As this will take place during the school day, all of the children taking part will walk to and from 
The Playground with a members of staff.  
 
Children must come into school wearing their PE kit and bring in a snack, a full water bottle, 
and warm/wet weather clothing if necessary.  The children must pack a full change of 

clothes for after the event as they may get wet and muddy.  
 
Lisa will be selling signed copies of her new book at the event and therefore children may wish 
to bring in £10 in cash in order to get a signed copy of her latest book on the day. 

 
Please make sure you sign ‘The Playground Consent Form’ attached and return it to the office 
by Monday 24th April 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Burchell   
 
 


